
2. RETIREMENT OF MARY CORBETT

On behalf of the Community Board, the Board Chairperson made a presentation to Mary Corbett who
is retiring from local government after 24 years of service to the local community.

Mary served on the (former Paparua County Council’s) Hornby District County Council, from 1977,
being its Chairperson in 1981, thus becoming a member of the Paparua County Council also.

After local government amalgamation in 1989, Mary became Chairperson of the first
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board, and a City Councillor.

Mary’s father served on the Paparua County Council for a similar length of time; they both sat at the
Paparua County Council table together, 1983-1988.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


